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o An act where the school has referred the person to the police for the act. 
 
The Importance of Accurate Reporting  
 

Accurately reporting all SSEC incidents provides your school and community with a 
realistic view of the areas your school will focus on as you continue your work to 
improve school climate and provide learning environments where all students feel 
supported and ready to learn. In particular, it is important to remember that Dignity for 
All Students Act (Dignity Act) incidents reported under category 5: Material Incidents of 
Discrimination Harassment and Bullying, and Cyberbullying, apply to all students not 
just “protected classes” and the Dignity Act does not require repetition for an incident to 
be defined as founded or material under the Dignity Act . Reportable incidents include 
incidents that occur only once, and those single incidents may have a significant impact 
on a student’s learning environment.  
  
Reporting Deadlines & Process  
 

The 2023-24 SSEC data collection opens on June 2 4, 2024 for all school districts, 
public schools, including charter schools, and BOCES.   
 

Category  2023-24 SSEC Deadline  

1. Schools identified as Potentially Persistently 
Dangerous (PPD) based on 2022-23 school year data 
and notified by letter in May 2024 

July 8, 2024 

2. Schools designated as Persistently Dangerous (PD) 
for the 2023-24 school year July 8, 2024 

3. All other public schools, including charter schools, 
school districts, and BOCES forms 

July 22 , 2024* 
 

*Reminder: once the 2023-24 school year data collection window closes on July 22, 2024 


